









January 14, 2004

Senator Charles Schumer

313 Hart Senate Office Bldg. 

Washington, DC 20510-0001

Dear Senator Schumer

I want you to support bill S.659/S.1806, Protection of Lawful Commerce in Arms Act. I realize that you are anti gun and in favor of civilian disarmament but as one of your constituents I want you to know my beliefs with respect to this bill. I am only one of millions of gun owners in NYS and we do vote. You are out of line with the majority of Americans. Nuisance, baseless lawsuits like this bill will protect an entire industry from a backdoor effort to ban firearms. Would you like this country to become like England and Australia where crime becomes rampant when its citizens are disarmed?

Respectfully

